{JHillsboro

May 18, 2020

Chair Megan Decker

Public Utility Commission of Oregon
201 High Street, SE, Suite 100
Salem, OR 97301-3398

RE: Portland General Electric Docket No. ADV 1112/Advice No. 20-09 Public Hearing and Commissioner
Work Session on Schedule 136 Oregon Community Solar Cost Recovery Mechanism Update

Dear Chair Decker,

We write in support of PGE’s proposal to update its schedule 136 Oregon Community Solar Cost
Recovery mechanism. Community solar presents an exciting opportunity to expand renewable energy
options in our community, and we agree with others that this proposal would help distribute the costs
of the program more equitably among all of PGE’s customers.

The community solar program will be a part of our community environmental sustainability action plan

going forward, and we look forward to working with PGE on a future community solar project. We
support your approval of the schedule 136 update.

Sincerely,

Forr (Mg

Steve Callaway
Mayor

Mail 150 E Main Street, Hillsboro, Oregon 97123-4028 Phone 503.681.6100 Fax 503.681.6232 Web www.hillsboro-oregon.gov



